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OLCC issues proposed license cancellation for Mulino Store 
 
 
Mulino, Ore. – The Oregon Liquor Control Commission proposes to cancel the liquor license of Mulino Store, 
a grocery/convenience store at 211 South Hwy 213 in Mulino.  The license is held by Junaib Ahmed Rizvi of 
Global Business Management 1, LLC. 
 
The proposed cancellation came as the result of Global Business Management 1, allowing another entity, 
Mulino Store Enterprises, Inc. to maintain a licensable interest in the business without prior OLCC approval. 
 
“We are very strict with this rule,” said Linda Ignowski, OLCC Director of Regulatory Services.  “Unfortunately, 
there are businesses and individuals who are not eligible for a liquor license.  This rule is in place to prevent 
them from operating or receiving profits from a liquor license through some other means.” 
  
Allowing an entity to claim a licensable or financial interest in a licensed business without OLCC approval is a 
violation of Oregon Administrative Rule 845-006-0475. 
 


